Welcome to...

Food For Thought/

March 2011

...a periodic e-newsletter to promote agricultural, environmental, and garden-based learning
enrichment for youth and families in El Dorado County.

Please share this newsletter with anyone that might be interested! Subscribe or review past
issues at http://ucanr.org/foodforthoughtnewsletter

California School Garden Survey — Extended!

If you work with a school garden in California please consider completing the California
Statewide School Garden Survey. Please spread the news of the survey to others. We
are also asking schools without gardens to complete the survey to let us know what the
barriers to supporting school gardens are.

This survey is being administered by Life Lab Science Program, with support from
the California School Garden Network, with the purpose of better understanding
common elements, uses, and resources needed to sustain school gardens.

Access the survey here:
http://www.lifelab.org/2010/12/schoolgardensurvey/

And see who has already responded!
Thanks El Dorado County schools: Indian Creek, Silva Valley, Sierra Elementary and
Tahoe Valley

Please pass this e-newsletter along to anyone that might be interest! If you would like to subscribe or view past issues of this
e-newsletter go to: http://ucanr.org/foodforthoughtnewsletter Newsletter Contact: Wendy West at University of California
Cooperative Extension at wkwest@ucdavis.edu (530) 621-5533.




